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The Blue Book Committee has received several pieces of feedback in response to its request of the BOT.  

The committee is meeting in mid-September to evaluate this feedback and to incorporate any necessary 

changes to the current document. 

The Committee will present the amended document at the Spring 2020 BO meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jeannie B. 
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